From: Alex Devine

To: DistrictPlan; Rebecca Tompkins

Cc: Luke Hinchey; Douglas Allan; Carolyn.Wratt@outlook.com; Joanne Mooar; Rebecca Eng
Subject: Re: Hearing 22 - Infrastructure Directions 4 November 2020

Date: Wednesday, 12 May 2021 8:40:33 am

Kia ora Fletcher

We refer to the directions of the Hearings Commissioners dated 4 November 2020, and the
subsequent emails regarding discussions between Kainga Ora and Transpower on the proposed
Electricity Transmission Network provisions below.

A final reporting date of 12 May (today) was granted by the Panel.

The parties can advise that while they are now working together on a national response, at this stage,
no agreement has been reached regarding a set of Electricity Transmission provisions for the
Proposed Waikato District Plan. Accordingly, the Panel will need to be guided by the evidence that

was presented as part of the Infrastructure Hearing.

If issues are able to be resolved at a national level prior to the Panel making a final decision, we will
provide the Panel with an update on the position.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Kind regards
Alex

Alex Devine ASSOCIATE

ddi. +64 9 306 1075 phone. +64 9 307 2172 fax. +64 9 358 5215 email. adevine@ellisgould.co.nz

ellisgould lawyers
Level 17, Vero Centre, 48 Shortland Street
PO Box 1509, Auckland, New Zealand
DX CP 22003

www.ellisgould.co.nz

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This email contains information which is confidential and may be subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient you
must not peruse, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this email or attachments. If you have received this email in error, please
notify us immediately by return email, facsimile or telephone and delete this mail. Ellis Gould is not responsible for any changes
made to this email or to any documents after transmission from Ellis Gould.

PLEASE NOTE: As a consequence of recent changes to the Anti-Money Laundering and Countering
Financing of Terrorism Act 2009, from 1 July 2018 law firms will be required to collect additional information
from clients undertaking certain categories of activity. We will advise you if we need to obtain such information
from you. You can read more about the law change here

From: DistrictPlan <districtplan@waidc.govt.nz>

Sent: Tuesday, 13 April 2021 9:38 AM

To: Rebecca Tompkins <Rebecca.Tompkins@chapmantripp.com>

Cc: Luke Hinchey <Luke.Hinchey@chapmantripp.com>; Douglas Allan <dallan@ellisgould.co.nz>;
Carolyn.Wratt@outlook.com <Carolyn.Wratt@outlook.com>; Joanne.Mooar@transpower.co.nz
<Joanne.Mooar@transpower.co.nz>; Rebecca.Eng@transpower.co.nz
<Rebecca.Eng@transpower.co.nz>; Alex Devine <ADevine@ellisgould.co.nz>

Subject: RE: Hearing 22 - Infrastructure Directions 4 November 2020
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